
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 
STUDENT LOCKERS 2019 - 2020 

 
We are in the process of allocating lockers for the new academic year, on a first come first served basis. 
Should your child wish to have a locker for the 2019/20 academic year, the rental charges are as 
follows:- 
 

 Fees for the full academic year will be £25.00 for students in Years 7 – 11 

 Fees for the full academic year will be £15.00 for students in Centre of Further 
Education. 

 
You can reserve a locker and make your payment online using www.parentmail.com - this will go live on 
1 August. In the event of any problems with online payment, please contact 
gnewall@buckinghamschool.org . In the event of loss/damage of a locker key, students will be charged 
£6.00 for a replacement to be made.  Payment for this can also be made online. 
 
Please note that lockers are positioned in year groups. 
 
In accepting rental of this locker for the school year, you understand and agree to abide by the following 
stipulations: 

 The locker is assigned to my child and they will not let other students use it;   

 We understand the School will not open the locker for another student; 

 If the key is lost, we understand that we will need to pay £6 cash for a new key to 
be cut; 

 Only property related to academic and/or extra-curricular school activities will be stored in 
my locker; 

 Perishable items will not be stored in the locker for more than one day; 

 Everything will be emptied from the locker at the end of each Academic Year and the key 
returned to Reprographics;  

 The locker will not be used to store illegal items (weapons, drugs, alcohol, ammunition, 
etc.); 

 My child is responsible for all items, regardless of the owner, that are in their locker; 

 The locker is subject to inspection by the School with agreement of the Headteacher; 

 The locker facility will be withdrawn if any part of this locker agreement is not adhered to.   

 No refunds will be given for time during the academic year when the locker is not used                 

It is understood and agreed that the School has the right to search the locker at any time during the 
agreement and without notice of permissions of the student. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Gail Newall 
Finance Officer 
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